GRIDIRON
HEROES

EARLY START FOR ¢ HEROES ON THE ROAD °

Chris and I will attended the Texas High School Coaching Association conference in mid July. The con-
ference signify the beginning of football season in Texas with all high schools starting their two a days.

To start the season, Gridiron Heroes will be recognized at the first Annual Pigskin Classic on August
27,2022 at the Alamodome. Three games with six playoff caliber teams playing for the trophy.

We would like to invite and host some of our Gridiron Heroes to attend the Pigskin Classic.
Your sponsorship will help us with this goal.

Through-out the upcoming football season, we are looking forward to attending other high school and
college football games and visiting with our Gridiron Heroes as part of our Annual “Heroes on The
Road” campaign.

We now serve 39 families from Texas alone.

We are asking for your help and support with your donations, sponsorships, and involvement by helping
us secure funds.

In the time of COVID 19,We have seen the effects the pandemic has had on our families. Our families
look forward to attending the games, creating fellowship and a bond that only these injured athletes
have.

Over the previous 15 years we have been able to donate 15 wheelchair accessible Vans and provide a
monetary gift card. With your support we can get back to providing these life changing gifts,

Please see the attached pledge form or visit our website www.gridironheroes.org to make a donation.
Thank you in advance for your support of our injured athletes.

Sincerely,
Eddie Canales

HELP US CHANGE LIVES







